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From: P Rodgers <rodgers1918@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 6:38 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Water plans

Dear Board, 
Please consider research done by FishBio on Salmon mortality when making a decision about river flows. I 
hope you would decide to NOT increase flow requirements from our river system into the Delta. 
Sincerely, 
Peter Rodgers 
Hughson, CA 
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